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Mail in ballots have made voting accessible in Oregon, ensuring as many people vote 

as possible. Other places have limited polling places, and many people can’t take 

time off work to vote. This has historically meant our poorest were dramatically 

underrepresented. Please don’t let this be Oregon.  


